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hiW. F. M. SOCIETY. ■ a J
THE BOARD OF MANAGEMENT TO THE

auxiliaries and mission bands.

Toronto, Jan. 1st, 1885.
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circular letter from

Dear Friends,—
The Foreign Mission work has now become a 

part of the personal history of each member of our large 
Society ■ in our joy, in our sorrow, its interests abide with 
us ; at this season of the year when we naturally recall the 
past and look on towards the future, we take counsel with 

hearts and ask, “ What more can be done ? What can 1 
do (whose life is ‘crowned with loving kindness and tendei 
mercies,’) to advance this important cause ?

The return of the New Year reminds us that we are near­
ing the close of the Missionary Year. Just at present there 
is much to be done, so that our Secretaries may be put m pos­
session of full returns. , .

It may be that a member lias been overlooked, or in t 
multitude of household cares has forgotten us for the time, 
we must not forget her Some thank-offerings have yet to be 
brought in, some orphan or widow s mite still to be 
let each lady consider how, by her efforts, the work of the

zation. We rejoice in receiving many tokens that our work
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